
  
 
 To all parents/carers 
 
 We are continuing to develop the Foundation Learning Outdoor classrooms. Being   
 outdoors is particularly important for young children because it supports their social, 
 emotional, spiritual and physical development, as well as well-being. Being outdoors 
 can also support high levels of confidence and engagement. In our outdoor               
 environments, our pupils can explore, practise and enhance their  skills. 

 To develop these areas we are asking for donations of any of the following items: 
 

 Cardboard boxes   Cardboard tubes 
 Beads      Buttons 
 Pine cones     Kitchen utensils  
 Shells      Funnels 
 Small rocks/pebbles   Wooden logs 
 Wood scraps    Baking trays 
 Bolts and nuts    Baskets    
 Small sticks    Pieces of material (sheets etc)  
 Lollipop sticks    Scarves 
 Spoons      Hats     
 Old paint brushes   Corks      
 Marbles     Plastic bottles     
 Feathers     Planks of wood       
 Leaves      Cable reels      
 Bun tins     Wool and string     
 Ice cube trays    Polystyrene        
 Ribbon      Egg cartons          
 Pipes/guttering    Size 9-13 wellies        

  

 Please ensure that all items donated are clean. 

 

 We would also love donations of any unwanted soil or artificial grass.  
  
     Thank you for your continuing support 
     Foundation Learning staff  


